
 
 
 
 
 
Building Department  

City of Portland 

Permitting and Inspections Dept.  

389 Congress Street   

Room 315 

Portland, ME 04101 

 

Date:   12/04/17 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Please find the enclosed hard copies of the building permit application for processing.  I 

have also included a pre-stamped envelope with the application so the BP can be mailed 

back to my office once it is processed.  Also, if there are any questions or if you need any 

additional information, you can reach me at the email address or telephone number listed 

below.  Thank you for taking your time to review this application and I appreciate all 

your help. 

Site Address: 

222 Riverside Industrial Pkwy 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Nicole Pelletier 

16 Chestnut Street  Suite 420 

Foxborough, MA 02035 

npelletier@trmcom.com 

(508) 942-7503 

mailto:npelletier@trmcom.com

